Saint Alban Roe (SAR)
Parish Council Meeting
20 September 2022, Written 23 October 2022
7:30-8:30 pm

In Person Members (Parish Rectory Basement):  Fr. Richard Stoltz, Fr. Freddy Devaraj, Gary Lombardo (President), John Gleich (Secretary), Suzanne Michaelree (2021/22 President), Anne Marie Christopher, Megan Ruder, Christy Brotherton, Dan Tarpey, Tammy Lawrence

Members Absent: Deacon Keith Mallon, Mark Hayek (Vice President), John Stieferman, Joe Braeckel, Mark Pilkenton, Angelo Ferrante, Susan Noonan, Mike Rethorn

Gary Lombardo provided the following meeting agenda:

1. Opening Prayer 
2. Special Intentions
3. Approve Previous Meeting Minutes
4. Pastor’s Report – Fr. Stoltz
5. Fall Festival Update – Gary Lombardo
a. Group Liaison Volunteers
6. All Things New (ATN) Listening Sessions – John Gleich/Fr. Stoltz
7. Any New Business or Feedback from the Parish
8. Next Meeting October 25th at 7pm in Council Room
9. Closing Prayer

Fr. Richard Stoltz opened the meeting with a prayer. 

Gary Lombardo asked for prayer petitions by the Parish Council members. 

Gary Lombardo asked if there were any changes required for the meeting minutes from our last meeting on August 23rd.  None were noted so the minutes were approved as written and John Gleich will forward them to Sr. Christian Price to post on our SAR parish website. 

Fr. Richard Stoltz said that he did an extensive Ramblings from the Rectory to update the Parish.  He also noted our very successful Annual Catholic Appeal (ACA) with $302K pledged.

Fr. Richard Stoltz and John Gleich provided an update on the All Things New (ATN) Strategic Plan:

1. September 27th:  3 hour meeting planned at the Rigali Center for all the Parish Strategic Plan Teams in Planning Area 8 to discuss the current models.
2. September 29th:  SAR ATN Strategic Plan Team meeting planned with our Listening Session Facilitator.
3. October 17th and 19th:  SAR Listening Sessions planned in our church 6-8pm, with follow up information on the sessions to be provided to the Archdiocese by John Gleich.  

Gary Lombardo provided an update on the Fall Festival.  Information included menu, bracelets for the games, $10,000 raffle, volunteers, stage, tables and chairs, band, mass, tickets for food and drinks, and overflow parking at school across the street. 

Some final discussions included mention of the very successful refugee dinner hosted at SAR by one of our ministries and potential Parish consolidations as a result of the ATN program.

Our next Parish Council meeting will be October 25th at 7pm in the Parish Council Room. 

Fr. Richard Stoltz closed the meeting with a prayer.
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